
 

 

 
  

The U.S. Department of Energy Office of Legacy  
Management is partnering with a local planning consultant  
to update the Fernald Preserve Master Plan. You are invited  
to participate by answering the questions found on the survey 
posted at the following link: https://www.surveymonkey.com 
/r/FernaldPreserveMasterPlan. This link will remain active 
through June 22, 2018.

While cleanup levels, remediation plans, and institutional 
controls will not change, the updated Master Plan will help 
guide future decisions related to the Fernald Preserve. 

After the survey concludes follow-up workshops, as listed  
below, will be held to continue community engagement in  
the planning process.

Public Master Plan workshops will be conducted at the  
Fernald Preserve Visitors Center located at 7400 Willey Road, 
Hamilton, Ohio 45013. 

1.	 June 13 – 7:00 p.m. 
Community Master Plan Input Session

2.	 July 19 – 7:00 p.m. 
Community Review of Master Plan Results

Comments or questions may also be submitted to  
Fernald@lm.doe.gov, or to (513) 648-3330, or sent by mail to:  
U.S. Department of Energy, Office of Legacy Management, 
10995 Hamilton-Cleves Hwy., Harrison, OH 45030

As a community asset, the Fernald Preserve  
fosters wildlife habitat and provides educational  
opportunities through environmental stewardship.
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